



Your contact: Kevin Cundy Sales & Marketing Manager UK

T: +44 (0) 1865 371841 info.healthcareUK@mauserpackaging.com

Dear Colleague,

17th August 2020

Subject: COVID-19 Update 6 - Normal Order & Supply of SHARPSGUARD® & WIVA™ has resumed.

In March, we put a hold on manufacturing some slower moving lines to be able to focus our efforts on our faster moving lines. This was to ensure there was sufficient stock in the supply chain through the early days of the Coronavirus pandemic, supporting the Nightingale Hospitals and specialised COVID-19 wards, and for future anticipated waves and spikes of infections.

In April, we asked our NHS Supply Chain customers to further simplify the range they were taking to enable us to deliver three million SHARPSGUARD® sharps and WIVA™ clinical waste containers to the NHS in just 18 weeks.

With this mammoth task now complete, we are in a position to remove all of the SHARPSGUARD® sharps container substitution measures that we had in place. The demand for the WIVA™ ranges has also improved to manageable levels which means the lead times have reduced back to normal levels.

We'd like to thank all our customers for their tireless work in over these challenging few months.

If we can be of any help in assessing your sharps and clinical waste containers, please contact your Daniels account manager, or contact us directly on 01865 371 841.

Yours sincerely on behalf of everyone at MAUSER.

Kevin Cundy

Head of Sales and Marketing

UK & Ireland